
 

 

 

 

 

Both our School Council and Eco Warriors recently enjoyed a fantastic visit 

from a representative of the Yorkshire Wildlife Trust. The session was 

packed with hands-on learning and engaging discussions. 

During the visit, pupils explored a range of topics including fossils and native 

plants, gaining insight into the history and biodiversity of our local 

environment. They particularly enjoyed examining real fossil samples and 

learning how different types of plants support local ecosystems. 

The volunteer also spoke about several local initiatives and community 

projects led by the Yorkshire Wildlife Trust, encouraging the children to get 

involved in helping nature thrive right on their doorstep. This included 

learning how to create hedgehog highways, as well as simple garden projects 

designed to welcome birds, insects, and other wildlife. 
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